

Dear Cynthia Gale New York,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$400 towards our COVID-19 Relief Efforts.

NYC Health + Hospitals provides comprehensive health services to all New Yorkers, maintaining the highest quality in an atmosphere of humane care, dignity, and respect - regardless of ability to pay.

By donating to NYC Health + Hospitals during the coronavirus pandemic, this is a mission you are helping to fulfill.

The coronavirus pandemic will affect thousands of New Yorkers in substantial ways, including economic loss, mental health burden, necessity for medical care, and limitations on access to food and supplies. This dangerous outbreak particularly affects our most vulnerable populations, including children, older adults, people with disabilities, and homeless individuals. Our health staff and front-line responders are working tirelessly to keep New York safe with the fewest deaths and the least suffering possible.

Your donation will be used to help ensure that our health staff and front-line responders maintain their health and safety while protecting and ensuring the health and safety of our fellow New Yorkers.

You are helping to:

- Provide personal protective equipment (PPE) like masks, gowns, and gloves;
- Provide meals to doctors, nurses, and other essential staff who are working tirelessly through long days and long nights; and
- Ensure we have the resources to efficiently and quickly respond to the needs of our most impacted hospitals.

We hope that you and your loved ones stay safe and healthy during this time. Thank you again for your donation. As no goods or services were provided, your gift is tax-deductible to the full extent of the law. NYC Health + Hospitals is a 501(c)(3) entity with a federal tax identification number of 13-2655001. Please retain this acknowledgment letter along with your Network for Good receipt as proof of your contribution.

Sincerely,

Mitchell Katz, MD President and CEO

NYC Health + Hospitals

Multily King